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SWOSU Music Department Plans 10
Summer Camps
05.15.2007

Southwestern Oklahoma State University's Department of Music has 10 camps planned
for the 2007 summer on the Weatherford campus.

The music camp season begins with the 4th Annual Jazz and Guitar Camps, which will
be June 4-8. The Jazz Camp is open to students who have completed grade eight to
adult.  The Guitar Camp is open to students who have completed grade six through
adult.  For additional information, contact the SWOSU Music Office at 580.774.3708 or,
after June 4 contact the SWOSU Music Camp Office at 580.774.3269.

The National Cheerleaders Association Cheerleading Camp will be held June 5-8.  For
more information, contact the National Cheerleaders Association at 1-800-527-4422.

The 33rd annual Double Reed Camp is open to students who have completed grades
six through 12. It will be held June 10-13.  For more information, contact Joyce
Teghtmeyer at 580.774.3029.

The 34th annual Choral Camp, open to students who have completed grades six
through 12, will be June 17-20.  For more information, contact Charles Klingman at
580.774.3219.

The 19th annual Middle School Band Camp is open to students who have completed
grades five through seven. The camp will be June 24-27.  For more information, contact
the Music Office at 580.774.3708 or, after June 4, contact the Music Camp Office at
580.774.3269.

The 15th annual Color Guard and the Marching Percussion Camps will be held July 1-3.
  For more information, contact the SWOSU Music Office at 580.774.3708 or, after June
4, contact the SWOSU Music Camp office at 580.774.3296.  For information on the
Marching Percussion Camp, please contact Jeremy Parr at parrj@student.swosu.edu.

The 52nd Annual Band Camp will be July 8-13 and is open to students who have
completed grades six through 12.  Instructors from Oklahoma and Texas will be
teaching classes and conducting the concert and jazz bands.

The 4th Annual String Camp will also be held July 8-13.  For more information on the
String Camp, please contact Dr. Robert Chambers at 580.774.3719.

For general information on all the camps, please contact the SWOSU Music Office at
580.774.3708 or check on the SWOSU web at www.swosu.edu/music/camps.asp.
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